

Hello friends,
As you may know, I am a passionate supporter of the Wounded Warriors in Action Foundation (WWIA), which helps to bring Honor, Connection, and Healing to America’s combat-wounded Purple Heart Heroes. I am reaching out to you because there’s a great new way you can help support WWIA. Starting on April 8th, we are conducting our annual fundraiser for the Foundation. This year, we are doing something new and exciting that helps us raise money on behalf of our Heroes without you having to spend any money. All that is required is a bit of your time and your feedback. You do this by simply sharing your thoughts and opinions on brands you care about. It costs you nothing and only takes a few minutes per day! 
For this fundraiser, we’ve partnered with HundredX Causes, an outstanding company that has helped over 1,000 nonprofits raise money in support of their mission. Their unique approach offers a way for people to give without spending to a cause they care about – just by sharing their opinions.
Here’s how it works: From April 8th through May 7th, each time you share a quality brand opinion with HundredX, $2 will go to support WWIA. You can personally create up to $150 of value (75 opinions). Each mini-survey is only about a minute long, so it requires little time and effort, yet the rewards are BIG! This is a great way to help support WWIA or your favorite local WWIA event as you can choose which event you want your donation dollars to go! Will you join us in our mission to serve our Purple Heart Heroes?
Please click HERE or text “WWIA” to 90412 to sign up and learn more about the program. I’d love for you to participate on behalf of WWIA. We have the opportunity to create thousands of dollars together without ever opening our wallets!
One last thing – and this is important to us. When you sign up to participate in the WWIA HundredX Fundraiser, your personal information is not sold or shared. During the 30-day campaign, you will receive reminders from our partner at HundredX to submit feedback, which is why you submit your contact information at sign up. However, you may opt out of these reminders at any time. Thank you in advance for your consideration and thoughtful support! 

Respectfully,
     




